
2. HARAKEKE STREET – PROPOSED KERB AND DISH CHANNEL REPLACEMENT 
 
 The Consultation Leader (Brian Boddy) sought approval to distribute the intended publicity plan for the 

renewal of the dish channels in Harakeke Street from Rochdale Street to the northern end of the road. 
 
 Members noted the lack of success in securing funding to enable the undergrounding of overhead 

services to occur as part of the project and of the residents’ request for the work to therefore now 
proceed without the undergrounding taking place. 

 
 A view was expressed that, notwithstanding this outcome, the work should be delayed while efforts 

were made to find the funds required to complete the job in its entirety.   
 
 The Board decided that the publicity plan be approved for distribution. 
 
 (Note:  Mark Kunnen asked that his vote be recorded against the above decision.) 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


